
School money

I had a meeting with the Schools Minister this week in the House of Commons
to push again for more money for Wokingham and West Berkshire schools. I also
asked for explanations of some individual schools budgets now that I have the
actual figures that Wokingham Borough are sending to the schools, as well as
the indicative budget figures which the government had provided. The Minister
has promised to get back to me over the detailed queries, so I will keep you
posted.

http://www.government-world.com/school-money/

